Rachel Tibbetts

From: Bernadette Owens

Sent: 12 October 2020 10:33

To: DC Support

Subject: FW: Gavray Meadow - Scoping Report ref 20/02469/SCOP

Please log etc..

From: Pat Moles

Sent: 12 October 2020 10:13

To: Bernadette Owens <Bernadette.Owens@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Subject: Gavray Meadow - Scoping Report ref 20/02469/SCOP

Dear Bernadette Owens,

I have been advised once again that there is a scoping proposal for the development of Gavray Meadow to the east
of Gavray Drive. | am familiar with that area with its ridge and furrow system still visible and think that this unique
area should as far as reasonably possible be preserved with no development for the benefit of the present and
future inhabitants of Bicester. Once an area is developed it cannot revert to its former state.

I am pleased that Cherwell District Council has taken this matter seriously and took effective legal steps to
successfully oppose the plans of the developer. | realise some development may have to be allowed but trust that
CDC will make every effort to mitigate any unfortunate consequences affecting the Gavray Meadow site that may
arise from it.

Yours faithfully,

Patrick Moles

47 Mullien Road,

Bicester,

0X26 3WX.

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender
immediately.

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action..



